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Dear Mr Brown 

ORR investigation of Network Rail's introduction of a new train planning system 
Thank you for your letter of 4 November regarding the comments made about your 
system, Train Plan, during the above investigation.  

Our investigation was focused on Network Rail's introduction of the new system and not on 
the performance of Train Plan. Nothing in our conclusions should be taken in any way as 
reflecting on Funkwerk Information Technologies York Limited or the Train Plan product. 
 
I have placed a copy of this letter and your letter on our website alongside the relevant 
investigation documents at http://www.rail-reg.gov.uk/server/show/nav.1362.   

Yours sincerely 

 

 

 

Michael Lee 

Page 1 of 1 
Doc # 398140.02 

Head Office: One Kemble Street, London WC2B 4AN  T: 020 7282 2000  F: 020 7282 2040  www.rail-reg.gov.uk 

http://www.rail-reg.gov.uk/server/show/nav.1362

